
Email: Nate Pamplin, WDFW for Additional Funding Request to Participate in CBFWA 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Nathan Pamplin [mailto:pamplnpp@DFW.WA.GOV]  
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2007 11:00 AM 
To: Kathie Titzler 
Cc: Bill Tweit 
Subject: contract amendment for WDFW 
 
 
Hi Kathie: 
  
I recently received an internal summary of the remaining funds in our CBFWF 
contract and would like to request an additional $5,000 to cover us for the 
remaining contract period.  We've been active in past couple 
months with Council, Members, MAG, WAC, AFAC.   And with WDFW 
participation in upcoming meetings of those committees and RFAC, and the new 
Data Management Framework sub-committee, we will be overbudget by the close of 
the contract period at the current level. 
  
Please let me know what is the best way to pursue a contract amendment. 
  
Thanks in advance- 
  
Nate Pamplin  
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